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BANDON — Coast Community Health Center held
an open house to celebrate its fifth year of offering
health care services to the South Coast
community. A Chamber of Commerce ribbon
cutting was held during the open house at the new
facility in the Bandon Professional Center.

Tours, live music and refreshments were offered
during the open house, and four bikes were raffled,

donated by South Coast Bicycles. 

Coast Community Health Center was established in 2009 as Bandon Community Health
Center. The health center was formed as a nonprofit rural health center by 65 vested
community member volunteers committed to the mission of providing an efficient, friendly and
caring environment for the delivery of high quality, affordable primary health care services for
all residents of Bandon and the surrounding areas.

The health center’s first clinic opened in 2010.

http://theworldlink.com/bandon/

